
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
HEATING SYSTEM  

SCHEDULE CHANGE 
 

 
 

Please be advised the Boilers for the Heating System  
Has been rescheduled  to function on   

MONDAY OCTOBER 15TH, 2018  
 

We remind residents to check their units heating 
components, (the expansion joint) for water leaks during 
this start up. 
 
THE CORPORATION WILL NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR 
PROPERTY DAMAGE RESULTING FROM RESIDENTS NEGLIGENCE 
 
It is suggested residents place a container/towels under their heating 
component and check regularly throughout the heating season for any 
signs of water leaks. Management can supply 1 aluminium dish (1 per unit) 
to place under the expansion joint of the system. 
 
 

Water leaks must be reported immediately to the Superintendent 
Sylvan @ 905-424-5173 

  
Please remove air conditioners from windows to prevent heat loss and 
frosted pipes. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCP6imOiIrMgCFUM7PgodGBIHhA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.go-overboard.com%2Fmeasuring.php&bvm=bv.104317490,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCNEua7LzH8hLnxQlW4SWqZHFKHdJig&ust=1444159819153252

